
Zero Carbon Week 
23rd – 28th September 

 

 

What can we do to reduce our carbon 
footprint? 

7.30 pm, Wednesday, 25th September, 2024 

Mt Hermon Chapel 

 

Are you interested in insulating your home better, 
installing an air source heat pump, installing solar 

panels or buying an electric vehicle? 

 

Come along to the meeting, listen to the experiences of residents who are 
already on the journey, hear from professionals who provide services and 

advice, ask questions, have your say, and take part in the discussion. 

 

All welcome! 



Draft Programme 

Chair: John Sykes  

 

7.30 Introduction (John Sykes) 

 

7.35 – 8.25 Residents’ storylines 

• 7.35 Measuring carbon footprints (Glen Thistlethwaite) 
• 7.45 My home insulation (Martin Ellis) 
• 7.55 Checking for leaks using a TIC (David Bartlett/Ian Viner) 
• 8.05 My Air Source Heat Pump (Will McBain) 
• 8.15 Solar panels on my roof (Richard Walton) 
• 8.25 My electric car (Dave Johnston) 

 

8.35 – 9.00 Refreshments 

 

9.00 – 9.30 The Professionals 

• 9.00 The architect (Liz Haestier, Overton Architects)  
• 9.05 The Air Source Heat Pump installer (Jamie Vickers, Gecko Renewables) 
• 9.10 The Solar panel installer (Gavin Andrews, Leeds Solar) 
• 9.15 Public charging point network (WYCA) 
• 9.20 The energy supply specialist (Peter Haigh, Energy Market Risk Ltd) 

 

9.30 – 9.55 Panel Discussion  

Key questions: 

• What are the barriers that are holding back implementation of these measures? 
• Are barriers all real?  Are some myths that need busting? 
• What is the ideal energy configuration of an Addingham property under net zero targets? 
• How can these measures be combined in an optimal way? 

 

9.55 – 10.00 Final Words 

• Addingham 2035: An energy vision for the village (Mareike Schmidt) 

 


